Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/25/2021 1:41:22 AM

First name: Leila

Last name: Seraphin

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Please please please stop doing muzzleloader during archery. It's dangerous and very disruptive.
Makes no sense!

Tags seem to be oversold stressing the herds. Out of state tags should not be a priority. Locals who live in unit
70 should have priority, our taxes support the roads, maintenance and care of the area, also our volunteer time
has an impact living in the community.

archery hunters should not have to draw for elk season when riffle is still over the counter. Why did that
happen?? If less tags are sold charge a bit more for them, if revenue Is an issue. no prob.

With seasons warming a future consideration would be move everything back a little archery mid September to
mid Oct.Then muzzleloader. Then 1-3rd seasons. Later seasons should stop likely since there is too much
pressure!l!

Archery success is low and far less people hunt during archery which is why I'm suggesting more consideration
to archery hunters. Thanks for listening.



